
 

Sunday Evening Announcement 
March 29, 2020 
7:00 p.m. 
For the week:  March 30, 2020 – April 3, 2020 
                       
Good Evening: 
 
This is Dr. John Mazzella calling, your child’s High School Principal.  The purpose of 
this evenings call is to update information to you regarding this week of school. 
 
If your child has not received a phone call from an FBHS staff member by April 1st, 
please call the school at 904-261-5713. 
 
Here a few updates we would like to share: 
 

• Grad Bash has been rescheduled for April 25th 

• Senior Caps, Gown, and other Graduation items will be picked up 
from the FBHS bus loop on April 3rd, from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., if 
your order is paid in full.  See additional information on our website. 

1. Enter from FBMS bus loop side 
2. Drive around to FBHS bus loop to Jostens representative 
3. Show your Student ID or other form of ID 
4. DO NOT EXIT YOUR VEHICLE 
5. You will be handed your cap, gown, and other graduation items 

• Answers to questions on missing items in lockers, Prom, Graduation, 
Scholarships, Access to Campus, and more 

• Answers to technology and software issues are under Students & 
Parents tab, titled ‘Tech Support Information for FBHS’ 

 
Please look on our website at www.fernandinahigh.com for additional 
information concerning these items. 
 
Please call the school if you need further information.  Thank you for taking time 

to listen to this important message. 

GO PIRATES! 

http://www.fernandinahigh.com/

